
108/WBHRC/SMC/2019 

Date: 23/04/2021 

  

     The report of Dy. Secretary, Health and Family Welfare Department 

is self evident. Shortage of the medicine at RIO is caused due to high 

cost (Rs. 19604/- per dose) be time taken for approved suppliers to 

supply the same. However, situation is rectified now. Be filed. 

     NB: Personally I know in pvt. Hospitals, they are charging in a 

package of Rs. 50,000 /- for each dose. 

 

Sd/- Justice Girish Chandra Gupta 

                                                  Sd/- Naparajita Mukherjee 


